
 
  
 
 

SPRING CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 04-16-2021 
  
Construction Information 
The contractor plans to be on site completing work beginning with the trail on the west 
side of Pineview Lane N beginning early in the week of April 26, 2021, weather 
depending. The contractor will also be finish grading and seeding areas along the length 
of all project roadways, as well as completing punch list items. 
 
  
Traffic Information 
The contractor’s intention is to leave Pineview Lane N, Oakview Lane N, and County 
Road 121 open to traffic during the remainder of construction work. Lane closures may 
be necessary. Please take caution while driving in the area and yield to construction 
traffic. 
  
  
Safety Information 
Please be advised that pedestrian traffic is prohibited and unsafe within construction 
areas throughout the project during and outside of construction hours. Pedestrians do 
not have the proper personal protective equipment to be on site. We have observed 
several children attempting to bike/travel through the construction zone, and the 
contractor is worried about an injury with moving equipment and other construction site 
conditions unsafe for unauthorized personnel. Driving through the closed construction 
site is also prohibited and causes danger to drivers and construction personnel. 
  
  
Continued Updates 
It is the intent of City of Dayton staff to provide regular email updates to notify residents 
of progress on this project. Please share this email with other residents to let them know 
how they can stay informed about the project. If you know of anyone that wants to be 
added to the emailing list, please have them 
email pineviewproject@cityofdaytonmn.com.  
  
  
Project Contacts 
Please direct questions about the project to the following individuals: 
Lauren Pierce                         Rowdy Schmidt 
Cell: 701.213.9245                 Cell: 763.479.4261 
Email: lpierce@wenck.com    Email: rschmidt@wenck.com 
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